
WSF 2019 Annual Report #5218 

 

This letter provides an outline of the annual progress report for the Water Sustainability Fund (WSF) 

Grant #5218 titled Western Water Use Management Model Update and Extension (WWUMM Update 

and Extension). The WWUMM Update and Extension has not been initiated as of April 9th, 2019. Per the 

grant application, work under this grant will begin during the Natural Resources District’s Fiscal Year 

2019/2020 with the project starting in July 2019. 

The total project budget is $400,000 with WFS contributing $240,000 and the South Platte and North 

Platte Natural Resources Districts contributing $160,000. 

 


